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BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Gretna Elementary School is participating in the Box Tops for Education program again this year.  Box Tops coupons are worth 10 cents each when our school redeems them from Box Tops for Education. Our goal this year is to collect 40,000 Box Tops            (= $4000) to help purchase technology equipment for our classrooms. 

Collecting Box Tops: Collections sheets will be available in your student’s classroom or under the printable flyer's tab under the GES website. (Note: if you have an overabundance of Box Tops clipped – too may to count or hassle with attaching to collection sheets – you may send them in a plastic bag  (NO STAPLES PLEASE) with your student’s name, grade, and teacher’s name noted: This is important so your child's classroom will get credit.

Throughout the year, we will be tracking the number of Box Tops collected by each classroom.  Your child’s classroom will be rewarded upon reaching specified goals. We will also have a few contests to see which classes can collect the most Box Tops during a specified period of time. So start sending in all those Box Tops that were clipped over the summer.

NOTE: All challenge winners will be determined by the cumulative total box tops collected by each classroom throughout the year. Please don't “save” box tops to be counted for a specific challenge.

Another easy way to help support our school is to sign up at the program website WWW.boxtops4education.com where you will have exclusive web benefits:

· See how much our school is earning with Box Tops

· Enter online promotions for chances to win Bonus Box Tops

· Print money saving coupons for your favorite Box Top brands

· Make mealtime easier with family-pleasing recipes3Thanks for choosing to make a difference for our school with Box Tops!






Barb Doble






Box Tops for Education Volunteer Coordinator

